
August 2023

WTS
PERFORMING
ARTS PROGRAMS
SHOWCASED IN
LOCAL
PUBLICATION
Our WTS Performing
Arts programs were
recently showcased
in North Indy
Magazine. Access
the article here: 

Congratulations, Mr. Shelby! 

ELEMENTARY SCHOOLS
CELEBRATE  
OUTSTANDING READING
SCORES

WASHINGTON TOWNSHIP SCHOOLS 

MONTH IN REVIEW

2023 IREAD-3 results are in! We are
proud of the progress our students are
showing and celebrate the impact of
our instructional practices. The graphic
on the left shows the highlights and
how our district compares to other
Marion County schools, and to other
large Indiana urban school districts. 

WTS has another award-winning staff member
to celebrate! Aaron Shelby has been named the
Indiana High School Counselor of the Year by
the Indiana School Counselor Association. We
are proud of his work, and we thank him for his
incredible service to our students and to NCHS. 

NCHS Counselor Wins State Award 

https://townepost.com/indiana/north-indy/washington-township-schools/

